
March 18, 2024 

Written Report from Safety Committee Chairman Captain Holmgrain 

 

The Borough Safety Committee met on January 23, and February 27, 2024. 

All employees will be completing Hazard Communications training.  

The Committee is continuing to work on reviewing and updating all policies in the 

Borough Safety Manual.  Chapters 1 – 21 have been reviewed and updated.  

 

The next meeting date is Tuesday, March 19, 2024 at 1:00 pm. 

 

 


